
 

 

NOTICE TO THE SHAREHOLDERS 

DATE OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL SHAREHOLDERS’ MEETING 

 

 

In compliance with Article 37, § 2 of CVM Resolution No. 81/22, Braskem S.A. (“Braskem” or "Company") 

hereby informs that its Annual General Shareholders’ Meeting of 2025 is scheduled to be held on April 

28, 2025, according to its Annual Corporate Events Calendar. 

 

The guidelines for participation, as well as the call material, will be made available in due course, within 

the legal deadline and the applicable regulations. Further information can be obtained from the 

Company's Investor Relations Department, by calling (11) 3576-9531 or emailing braskem-

ri@braskem.com.br.  

 

 

 

São Paulo, January 15, 2025. 

 

Felipe Montoro Jens 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
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